The Beauty of Stewardship

Bulletin reflections
Week of March 13, 2011 (First Sunday in Lent)

On her pilgrimage, the Church has also ex-
perienced the discrepancy existing between
the message she proclaims and the human
weakness of those to whom the Gospel has
been entrusted. Only by taking the way of
penance and renewal the narrow way of the
cross can the People of God extend Christ's
reign. For just as Christ carried out the work
of redemption in poverty and oppression, so
the Church is called to follow the same path
if she is to communicate the fruits of salva-
tion to men. (Cardinal Rodriguez, Feb. 17,
2011)

REFLECTION QUESTIONS:

Do I work first on my own faults, or on
others’ faults?

Do I seek to be reconciled to God and my
neighbor through the sacrament of recon-
ciliation?

ACTION: Consider whether there is
someone who you may have offended at
home, school, work or in the community.
Offer a sincere apology. As a next step,
find out when and where you could re-
ceive the sacrament of reconciliation and
make a plan to receive this sacrament be-
fore Easter.

Lenten Penitential Celebrations

If you or someone you know cannot attend
the Lenten penitential celebration in your
parish, you may find it convenient to consult
a list of services in other parishes on the
archdiocesan website at http://
www.caedm.ca/penitential2011.

Stewardship Days 2011

Registration is open for Stewardship Days
2011, a conference for parish leaders, people
involved in stewardship, catechesis, sacra-
mental preparation, youth ministry, pastoral
care or social justice work, and to liturgical
ministers. “The Evangelizing Parish: Vision,
Passion, Practice” will be presented Friday
evening, March 18, and during the day
Saturday, March 19, at St. Theresa's Par-
ish. For more information, contact steward-
ship@caedm.ca.

Diaconal Ordination

With praise and thanksgiving to Almighty
God, the Congregation of Priests of Saint
Basil invites you to the diaconal ordination
of Matthew Morden Durham, csb at St.
Joseph’s College, University of Alberta, on
Friday, March 18, 7 p.m.

Reception to follow.

Spirit Renewal Retreat

St. Martin of Tours is please to invite you to
a weekend “Spirit Renewal Retreat,” a
prayer experience through which you, under
the guidance of the Holy Spirit, can gain
new insight and understanding of the Scrip-
tures and a deeper appreciation of the sacra-
ments. The purpose of the retreat is to lead
you into a deeper, more intimate relation-
ship with God, through Jesus and the work-

ing of the Holy Spirit. The Spirit Renewal
Retreat is scheduled for Friday-Sunday,
March 25-27 at St. Martin of Tours Parish,
Vegreville. For more information or to reg-
ister, please contact Hedi Sokalski at 780-
658-2478.
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Parish Lenten Retreat 2011

The Parish Lenten Retreat will be held
on April 2™ & 3™. The speaker and retreat
director is Fr. Francis Ching.

Fr. Ching is a member of the Society of
the Companions of the Cross. For those who
have watched his interview “A Call to Self
Sacrifice” in the TV series ‘Fountain of
Life’, witnessed how a successful Master
student responded to the Lord’s call, and
made determination to become a priest, this
Lenten Retreat provides a great opportunity
for sharing his faith. Fr. Ching loves to serve
youths. He is the spiritual director of the
Eastern Canadian Chinese Catholic Living
Camp since 2008. He has led numerous re-
treats and talks for Chinese communities in
many major cities in North America. His
homily is sincere and touching, simplistic yet
profound. You just cannot afford to miss this
Lenten Retreat, either the Cantonese or Eng-
lish session. Due to fact that Fr. Ching is ex-
tremely swamped these days, he is struggling
to finalize the retreat theme and program for
us. We will start to sign up on the next week-
end. For now, make sure you mark down
these important dates, Apr 2™ & 3", Satur-
day 1-7 pm (with a concluding a mass) for
the English session retreat and Sunday full
day for the Cantonese session retreat.
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The Way of the Cross

Devotion to The Way of the Cross will take
place every Friday during Lent at 7:30 pm
starting from March 11" till April 15th in the
church. On Good Friday, April 22nd, The
Way of the Cross will start after the Celebra-
tion of the Lord’s Passion.

Please take this opportunity to meditate on
the suffering and death of Jesus for the salva-
tion of all mankind.

25th Anniversary
Parish Family Photo Directory

Our Photo Directory production team will
host the last photo sessions on the weekend
of March 19th and 20. All parishioners
please take advantage of this final opportu-
nity to register and taking photos for you and
your family. You can also email your exist-
ing family or personal photo, with contact
phone number and both Chinese and English
names for everyone in the photo to ccpdirec-
tory(@gmail.com or contact the production
team directly at 780-935-3903.

2010 Donation receipt
2010 Donation receipt is ready. Please go to
the Conference Room before or after Mass
for pick-up.

Sunday Café

Sunday Café will be in service again on March
27 (Sunday). The menu is :
A — Shrimp & Egg with Tomato on Rice
($6.00)

B — Vietnamese Chicken with Vermicelli in
Soup ($6.00)
Please get your tickets from the counter in the
lobby on Ground floor.




